WInSAR Telecon – March 4, 2007

Attendance: dsandwell@ucsd.edu, mp337@cornell.edu, lu@usgs.gov, famelung@rsmas.miami.edu, zebker@stanford.edu, rolohman@gmail.com, buckley@csr.utexas.edu, yfialko@ucsd.edu, krantz@unavco.org, turley@unavco.org, phillips@unavco.org, boler@unavco.org
Draft agenda/Notes 

1) Update on operations at UNAVCO (Boler)


UNAVCO just received 360 more scenes


200 scenes remaining in quota, need a new CAT-1 proposal soon


also injested 500 new ERS scenes


Current bills from ESA is $63k, WInSAR has $46k remaining from 2006 and 2007.  We will need to use $17k from our WInSAR 2008 budget.  

2) New CAT-1 proposal to ESA.  Who will be PI?


Need new CAT-1 proposal with Chuck Meertens as PI and perhaps Sandwell as CI.  Sandwell will ask membership for lists of recent publications.   Ask for 1500 scenes per year.  Each scene is 25euro or 38$ so the total is $57k

3) USGS special needs and funding issues (notes from telecon yesterday – ask Sandwell for copy).


WInSAR should ask members if they are interested in access to USGS volcano data.  Then we ask USGS to add CI’s to their existing CAT-1.


UNAVCO/USGS (Thatcher) need to write a CAT-1 proposal for volcanoes.  USGS CI’s plus other interested scientists.  USGS scientists would order data and bills would go to UNAVCO.   Data archive at both locations.
4)Strategic planning next week @ UNAVCO.  (half of the EC won’t be there.)


Falk will take notes and report back to EC.


WInSAR representation on UNAVCO Board as proposed by Dixon?


DONE – Shimon Wdowinski is our new liaison


Formats, standards, and software?


Role of other WInSAR archives?


SIO is synced every other week, Howard will begin to sync Stanford.


PALSAR subscriptions and WinSAR/ASF coordination.  (Balance automatic subscription with user requests.)


Need more discussion at UNAVCO next week.

5) Planning for InSAR workshop at UNAVCO in summer, 2008.  When and where should we host the workshop?  Should we focus on training novice users or benchmarking/improving InSAR packages or both.


Workshop should occur before July, 2008 because it is funded by GeoEarthscope.  The original plan was to train novice users but EC does not think software is ready.  Another plan is to have an expert workshop to benchmark existing codes and improve the overall accessibility of InSAR processing.  It may be possible to use the GES funds for this but we should ask for more funding from NASA.  

